New York State Governor

Hon. Andrew Cuomo
NYS State Capitol Bldg. 
Albany, NY 12224

Re:
Please Take Action to Fix Our Broken Transportation System

Dear Governor Cuomo,
I am writing to you on a critically important issue.  Our transportation system is broken, and the consequences impact all of us -- we sit in traffic, choke on vehicle exhaust, drive on decaying roads, cope with unreliable public transit, and walk and bike on dangerous streets.

We have a chance to lead the way in revolutionizing transportation by investing in modern, clean, and equitable transportation policies, and by cutting climate-wrecking carbon pollution from cars and trucks, which are the single largest source of carbon pollution in the United States.

If every state in the Northeast and Mid-Atlantic regions invested in transportation solutions, the benefits would be enormous. Together, we would:

· Reduce gasoline consumption, saving consumers more than $100 billion by 2035

· Create 125,000 new jobs and add $17.7 billion per year to the region's economy by 2030

· Reduce pedestrian and cyclist deaths, which numbered 970 and 115 people in the region respectively in 2016

· Improve our air quality and health. Nearly 60% -- 37 million people -- in the region live in areas that do not meet national air quality standards

It's clear where we need to go -- please be a national leader in improving the U.S.'s crumbling transportation systems, and work together with other Northeast and Mid-Atlantic states to help cut carbon pollution and bring clean and modern transportation solutions to every constituent, no matter where they live. 
Thank you in advance for your committed action to this critically important issue.
Sincerely,

